
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
September 4, 2013 
 
TO:  Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 
FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 
  Paige McNulty, Principal/Coordinator 
 
RE:  Music Grant 
 
Paul Scanlon has been the part-time art teacher in the New Directions program for the 
past two years.  This year, with the addition of the ALOP funding, his position was 
increased in order to provide the students with more elective opportunities.  His focus this 
year will be on music education.   
 
Mr. Scanlon needed to purchase supplies and materials for the program.  In doing so, he 
applied for and won a grant of $975 to purchase a K-5 Complete Digital Resource 
Package for Music and Play from Themes and Variations in Danville, Washington.  This 
grant has greatly reduced the costs of supplying materials for this program expansion.  
We are very appreciative of his efforts on behalf of the students in the New Directions 
Program! 


